
Sirs, 
 
Per the proposed enhancements to BrokerCheck, I would welcome and endorse a requirement 
for members to provide a link to BrokerCheck on their websites and perhaps also on their email 
signatures.  
 
That said, I believe the suggestion that [oft times ancient] test scores and or educational 
background be available via BrokerCheck would be a hopelessly unreliable way for investors to 
measure the attributes of a broker. Ergo, in my humble opinion this aspect of the proposal would 
be a bridge too far. 
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